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Meeting Minutes 

The March 18th, 2020 meeting of Edmund Terrill Chapter No 34 was canceled by President Ted Wilson 

due to the Sherman Public Library closing. The next meeting is scheduled to be held Wednesday May 20, 

2020 at the Sherman Public Library at 10:00 A.M. 

 

The reason for the cancellation is in accordance with the latest recommendations of the CDC (Center 

for Disease Control and Prevention) to control the spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus). It is in the best 
interest of Edmund Terrill Chapter to protect our members health by not holding a meeting of 10 or 
more as mandated by the CDC. 

 
Ray Hargis – Secretary 

 


